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Tickets are available !!  
$20.00 each 

 

You could be our GRAND PRIZE Winner!  
Grand Prize $18,000 - or 30 % of  total receipts   

First Prize $6000  -  or 10% of total receipts  
Second Prize $3000 - or 5% of total receipts 

Third Prize - 6th Prize   $750  or  1.25% of total receipts  
*Listed prize amounts are based on 3000 Tickets sold. The actual prize 

amount is based on percentage of total receipts.   
 

Winners will be drawn at the Parish Picnic - June 11th  
(You do not have to be present to win.)  

The more tickets we sell the  
BIGGER the Prizes!  

Our raffle is sponsored by: Ferguson Family Funeral Homes.  
Tickets on sale on Hospitality Weekends (after Mass) or  

 Contact the Parish Office for Tickets, 973-827-3248 x 300 Cathy 

     SAVE THE DATE!  
 
 

 June 15, 2017  
St. Francis Annual Golf Outing  

SPRING CLASSIC AT BALLYOWEN  
 GIVING BACK TO THE COMMUNITY  

Shotgun Start: 8:00 AM  
Format: 4 Man Scramble 
Schedule: 6:45 AM-7:45 AM Registra-
tion, Breakfast, Putting Competition. 
Flank Steak luncheon at completion 
of play, (open bar, 50/50, raffles.) 
 
Prizes: Longest Drive, Straightest Drive, 
Closest to Pin, Hole in One, Pot of 
Gold 50/50, 1st & 2nd Place Team , 
Low Gross, and Most Hon-

Registration Forms  
On the table in the Atrium 

Cost: $160.00 per player  

Prayers for the Sick and Dying 
 
 

 The Divine Mercy Chaplet is one of the best means of assisting 
the dying.  Jesus revealed the power of this prayer to             
St. Faustina.  The Lord gave many promises regarding recitation 
of the Divine Mercy Chaplet for the sick and or dying.  
 
There are parishioners who regularly pray the chaplet.  We are 
currently forming a prayer chain and accepting prayer requests.  
 
If you are interested in joining the prayer chain, 
please contact Bea Harrigan at (973) 827-0083.  If 
you have a special prayer request for a loved one 
who is sick and dying, you may call Bea Harrigan, 
Cheryl Avery at (973) 702-1342, or Denise Drogo at 
(973) 875-6863. 

ST. FRANCIS GIFT SHOP  
Springtime is here and along with it many celebrations!  
Come visit the Gift Shop for all your sacramental gifts.  We 
have gifts for 1st Holy Communions, Confirmations, Bap-
tisms and Weddings.  How convenient to be able to shop 
right after Church?  And you can’t forget your Mothers and 
Grandmothers.  We have a lovely selection of gifts for them 
too, ranging from jewelry to statues.  So stop in and see 

OPEN After ALL MASSES  

Family Promise Ministry Needs Volunteers 

 

Signups in the social hall after all Masses on 
May 27th & 28th and  June 3rd & 4th 

  

We are hosting guests from Tues. June 13th through Tues. June 
20th in the Family Promise Suite and help is needed in the 
following areas: 
  
Openers: Guests ar r ive each week night at 5pm. Volunteers 
are needed to unlock the suite and keep our guests company 
until the overnight host arrives at 8pm. You are welcome to 
have dinner with our guests. 
 
Dinners: Need meals for  the 7 nights to serve up to 14 
guests. Meals are delivered hot to the suite between 5:30 and 
6pm.  
 
Overnight Hosts: Need adult volunteers to stay overnight. 
Arrive at 8pm and stay until 7am(week nights) or 9am(Sat/Sun). 
We provide air mattresses and yes, you can sleep! While you 
are there, time is spent chatting with our guests, maybe watch-
ing TV or playing with the children before their bedtime.  
 
Weekend Hosts: Need adult volunteers dur ing weekends to 
cover a 3 – 3 ½  hour time slot to keep our guests company dur-
ing the day. High school students – opportunity to earn service 
hours (must be accompanied by parent). 

  
We are grateful to the many people 
who have volunteered over the years 
and make this ministry a success! 
God bless you.    

Nancy Altomare, Cathy Kenny & Pat Davala 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL   
here at St. Francis  needs 

  ADULT  VOLUNTEERS 
Do you think you could help out in the weeks before &/ 
or during helping to prepare?  Work with other adults 
to get, supplies, programs ready?  Please contact the 

office. 973-827-3248 x 300  
Cathy@stfrancisvernon.org  (VBS is July 10th - 14th) 

Organizing Meeting Tues- June 6th 7:00PM  
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FREE CLOTHING For men, women and children  
The Cl hing Closet  

Offering free clothing to those in need.  
 

Open: Thursday 10 AM - 1 PM  
            Saturday 10 AM - 1 PM  

 

Located at: 20 Schoolhouse Rd in Pine Island NY  
Contact us: visionclothingcloset@gmail.com  

XYZ Club of St. Francis is on the GO! 
Check your Schedule and join in the fun!  (18 years +)  

 
 

June 6, 2017 (Tuesday)  Mt. Airy Casino  
$25.00 pp (no refunds) Payment due by May 30th 

 9:00 Am Bus departs St. Francis back parking lot. Returns @6:00PM 
($30 upon earning 250 points from the Casino)  

 
Nov 13, 2017  (Mon.)  HUNTERDON HILLS PLAYHOUSE  

A Festive Holiday Musical Revue for  2017 .  
$82.00 pp. Pr ice includes- Bus, Full Course Meal, Show, Des-
serts, Tips and Taxes. This show sells out fast!  

 

Contact : Jo Prisco 973-222-9369  
 Make Checks payable to: XYZ.  
Mail to: P.O. Box 64,  
              Glenwood, NJ 07418  

All are welcome!   
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

(RCIA) 
 journey begins soon.  

 If you are interested in learning more about 
the Catholic faith, or if you are a Catholic 

adult who wishes to prepare for the sacraments 
of Eucharist or Confirmation, or if you are a 
Catholic adult who would like to refresh or 

enrich your knowledge of the Catholic faith, you are invit-
ed to join us.  

 We will begin our new season with an orientation meeting 
on Wednesday, June 7th, at 7:30 pm in the 
Church “Coffee” Room. Come and enjoy these 
special evenings of prayer, reflection and faith sharing.   

For more information about the RCIA journey, please 
 contact Laura Curcione at 973-875-1703. 

St. Stephen’s Church  
75 Sandfordville Rd., Warwick, NY  
6th Annual Bike Blessing  

 

Saturday, June 3, 2017  @12 Noon  
For more Information: John McDonald 845-987-2760 or 

Lisa Kevins 845-544-6844 Email: Baxterwarwick@gmail.com  
Plus 40 Mile ride, Party Warwick Fire Station 12 Church St. 

 $20.pp includes party entrance, buffet and t-shirt.   

 
Sign Ups in Church Social Hall  

May 27 - 28th After Mass 
   $5.00 pp / $20.00 max. immediate family. 

Questions or to VOLUNTEER!  
Contact: Joanne LoPiccolo  

862-266-0265 or djpicolo@embarqmail.com  
NEW> 

ST. FRANCIS DE SALES FOOD PANTRY NEEDS VOLUNTEERS !  
Dear Parishioners,  
We have had a few volunteers who are no longer able to help out by picking up Food Donations from Vernon ACME.   
We also have an opportunity to add Weiss Supermarket in Franklin to donate food.  If you think you would be able to 
pick up donations  weekly from ACME -Vernon on Sunday mornings, we could really use your help.  Hopefully, we will get several volunteers to 
share the weekends.   It should only take about an hour. Pick it up, bring the donations to the Food Pantry and put perishable in the refrigerators. If 
you are able to volunteer, please contact : Carol Varesi (201) 913-9767, or Rick Drogo (973) 875-6863   

1:00 PM  
to  

4:00 PM  

Summer STEAM Enrichment Program  
at Rev. Brown School, Sparta  

 (Starts July10) 
 

Come join our 4 week program designed to challenge kids, 
while exploring  engineering, technology and art.  Each week 

offers different modules to try. 
Choose one and have some fun.  

Log on to:  www.REVBROWNSCHOOL.org 
 Click on summer STEAM tab to register. Flyers with more 

 information in vestibule.  

Warwick Food Truck Festival  
Hosted by: St. Stephen’s  in Warwick  

First Thursdays this summer  
St. Stephen’s Pennings Field  

First event this coming Thursday  
June 1st, 2017  4:30 PM - 9:00 PM 

 

Enjoy live music, delicious food truck fare, kids activities and locally 
crafted beverages right here at St. Stephen’s field. 

 More summer fun on July 6th & August 3rd  
Email: Tracy Gregoire.Tracy@yahoo.com 914-391-3509  

 


